
Your  Health

The health and safety of our students, faculty and staff is of the utmost importance to everyone at Texas A&M 
University-Commerce. Every person on campus, including a visitor, is expected to self-monitor for symptoms of 
possible COVID-19 infection. These symptoms are posted on signage around campus. By being on the campus, 
you are attesting that you are not experiencing any symptoms, have not received a positive diagnosis of COVID-19, 
and have not been in the presence of anyone you know to have had COVID-19 in the prior 14 days. If you 
experience any possible COVID-19 symptoms, please contact your healthcare provider. If you believe you have 
been exposed to COVID-19, you are expected to contact the person you were visiting on campus within 24 hours of 
the exposure so we may conduct contact tracing as needed.

Highlights of  the Fall 2020 Retur n Plan 
for  Alumni and Visitor s

Meetings and Events on Campus

We love to show off our beautiful campus, but for the 
health and safety of all concerned, we are encouraging 
our students, faculty and staff to hold meetings via 
telephone or an Internet platform.

All events on campus will be required to follow current 
State of Texas, System, and local public health 
guidance related to physical distancing, group size, 
and health and safety regulations. If an event is 
scheduled in an indoor venue for more than ten (10) 
minutes and physical distancing is not possible, face 
coverings will be required. If additional health and 
safety requirements are required for a particular 
event, those requirements will be included in all 
advertisements for the event and posted at the 
entrances of the event's venue.

Face Cover ings

Face cover ings wil l  be required:

- In all classrooms and labs (though the faculty 
member in charge of the class or lab may make 
exceptions)

- Any place health services are provided on campus

- On the campus shuttle and other campus 
transportation

- Where social distancing is not feasible

- Other locations where indicated by signage.

We encourage you to wear a face covering in all other 
public areas. You may wear any face covering so long 
as it covers your nose and mouth.

Athletics

We are hopeful to be able to watch our amazing student-athletes in action this Fall. We will follow attendance 
guidance that may be issued by the State of Texas, the NCAA, the Lone Star Conference, and other public health 
officials. Please make sure to follow us on social media for updates on contests, schedule adjustments, and other 
Athletics events. Go Lions!
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